

OAK PARK - NORTHWOOD NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION

OPNNA.ORG

A volunteer Board of Directors representing residents and businesses within the boundary of Loop 410 / Broadway / Eisenhauer / Harry Wurzbach

Board of Directors

Nancy Halvorson, President
Ashley Blake, Secretary
Nancy Roell, Treasurer
Jonathan Delmer, Vice President

Directors At-Large
Seth Bell
Craig Hardy
Will Holshouser
Stuart Seal
Shannon Stephens
Lori Tips



Become a Dues-Paying Member Now

Bring your check or credit card to the Fall Membership Meeting and become a voluntary Resident member for \$25. Business memberships for \$100 and sponsorships available.

Oak Park - Northwood Neighborhood Association

> Post Office Box 17093 San Antonio TX 78217 help@opnna.org opnna.org

October 2014

Dear Neighbors,

Exciting things are happening with your Oak Park - Northwood Neighborhood Association and we extend and invitation to you to find out more.

Fall Membership Meeting

Thursday, October 23, 2014

Northwood Presbyterian Church Fellowship Hall, 518 Pike

6:15 Presentation and Question/Answer with CPS Energy: Smart Meters

7:00 OPNNA Fall Membership Meeting

Invited Guests will be Speaking

Consideration of Amended Bylaws

News and Information

An agenda will be posted on OPNNA.org prior to the meeting.

Become a Dues-Paying Member

Bring your check or credit card to the meeting to join us with your voluntary membership: Resident \$25 and Business \$100. Also join securely online at OPNNA.org. A remittance envelope is enclosed for your convenience; please note next item.

Migrating to Digital/Online

The Oak Park - Northwood Neighborhood Association endeavors to become paperless and to reduce the amount of costly mail; visit OPNNA.org and use the contact form to submit your email address to become part of our digital notification service.

OPNNA Board Accomplishments

Your Board of Directors has been hard at work in a few short months for the betterment of our community by achieving organizational milestones such as:

- Officially Registered Nonprofit with the State of Texas
- Launch of OPNNA.org for Association Official Business and Communication
- New Logo and Branding
- Outstanding Events like the Fourth of July Parade, Increasing Participation
- Presenting a Forum for Issues such as the Larkwood Sidewalk with the City
- Come to the Fall Membership Meeting and find out more!

We are here to serve you and our great neighborhood. I hope to see you at the Fall Membership Meeting — please let us know you will be attending: help@opnna.org.

Sincerely,

Mancy Halvorson, President